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To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Michelle Hawkins, Chief 
         Severe, Fire, Public and Winter Weather Services Branch 
 
Subject: Soliciting Comments on the Use of NWS Frost and Freeze Products 
and Services through December 17, 2020 
 
The NWS is exploring potential changes and improvements to the way it 
displays and communicates frost and freeze events.  NWS is soliciting 
comments on public and partner use of and needs for frost and freeze 
information through December 17, 2020.  Currently, the NWS issues five 
products to alert the public and partners on these hazards: Frost 
Advisory, Freeze Watch, Freeze Warning, Hard Freeze Watch and Hard Freeze 
Warning. 
 
No changes are being proposed at this time, but NWS will use information 
gathered during this public comment period to inform future plans.  Please 
use the survey link below to provide your feedback by December 17, 2020: 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/frostfreeze 
 
Please send additional questions to: 
 
Danielle Nagele 
NWS Public Weather Program Coordinator 
Silver Spring, MD 
301-427-6919 
danielle.nagele@noaa.gov 
 
National Public Information Statements are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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